
MID-SOUTH FAMILY HOUSING 

NEWS & STORIES 

 

Information Corner 

 Specific Storm Water Issue: 
 

Cooking Fats, Oils and 
Grease 

 

Fats, Oils, and Grease (FOG) aren’t just 
bad for our personal health; they are 
bad for the health of  our sewer system 
as well. When FOG is washed down the 
drain, it can build up and block the entire 
pipe.  This can result in raw sewage 
backing up and overflowing into 
buildings, streets or the rivers. 
 

 Never pour cooking fats, oils, or 

grease down the sink drains.   
 

 Pour waste liquid cooking oil and  

grease into a metal can (soup, 
vegetable, etc.) Let the grease 
cool and solidify. Then place in it in 
the garbage can for disposal. 

 

 Scrape or wipe grease and food 

scraps from plates, pots, utensils, 
and cooking surfaces into the trash 
for disposal. 

 

 Do not put grease or greasy foods 

down garbage disposals.  Put 
baskets/strainers in sink drains to 
catch food scraps and other solids, 
and empty the drain baskets/

strainers into the trash for 
disposal.* 

 
*courtesy of NAVFAC 

Clogged Toilet?? 
 

NSA Public Works Department and our 
Maintenance technicians have asked 
that residents not flush handy wipes or 
any other form of wipes down the toilet 
drains.  This is causing ongoing issues 
with the sewer pump stations.  Clogs 
are occurring frequently due to wipes 
being in the sewer system and it is not 
an easy fix anyone. 
 
 
 

Helmets 
Please remember if you are riding a bicycle, scooter, skateboard or anything 
else with wheels; please wear a helmet, regardless of age.  Security will stop 
you.  

Need Help with the Lawn?? 
Contact the relocation office and we will be happy to pass along the list of 
grass cutters that we have.  

SAVE THE DATE 
 
Monday, Sept. 2nd: 
Offices Closed due to the Labor Day Holiday. Offices will reopen on 
Sept. 3rd at 0800 

 

 

Our President’s Message 

Hunt launches HEART Program 

By John Ehle 

 

As we progress through August, 

everyone is focused on getting the kids 

back to school and thinking about all 

those chores that were put on hold 

while having fun over the summer.  At Hunt, we’ve been 

focused on finding more ways to support our military families.  

This month, Hunt launched the HEART Program.  HEART stands 

for Hunt Embraces: Activities, Resources & Training and this 

new program provides services and educational training in the 

areas of navigating military life, how to access base resources, 

and activities for children and families.  Some new services you 

can look forward to include:  a comprehensive Resource Guide 

including on-base and local community resources, introduction 

and guidance when navigating through new local school 

systems, extra maintenance hours to deployed spouses so when 

requested for thing such as removing Christmas trees, assisting 

with hanging pictures, etc., and special events in support of 

deployed service members such as preparing and mailing care 

packages twice a year and delivering special treats to spouses 

on Valentine’s Day.  And there is much more.  Get in touch with 

your Resident Service Specialist for more information or to take 

advantage of these great programs. 

John Ehle 
President 
Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 
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Maintenance Corner 



SEPTEMBER 2019 

Calendar of Events 

 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

SEPTEMBER 
NationSunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1  2      Labor Day 

MSFH Offices 

Closed 

 3 4 5 

 

6 7 

8 

Grandparent’s 

Day 

9 10 11 

911 

Remembrance 

12 13 14 

15 

  

16 

American Legion 

Day 

17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 

1st Day of Fall 

24 25 26 

 

27 28 

National Good 

Neighbor Day 

 

29 30       

Contact Information for Mid-South Family Housing:  

Management Office: 901-872-8905 

Greg Preston: Community Director  Gregory.Preston@huntcompanies.com 

Leigh Ann Fulcher: Resident Service Specialist     LeighAnn.Fulcher@huntcompanies.com 

Holly Holcomb: Resident Service Specialist  Holly.Holcomb@huntcompanies.com 

Pam Scarbrough: Accounting Service Specialist  Pam.Scarbrough@huntcompanies.com 
 

Maintenance Office: 901-872-8724 

Brian Pegram: Maintenance Director   Brian.Pegram@huntcompanies.com 

Joe Mueller: Maintenance Supervisor  Joseph.Mueller@huntcompanies.com 

Bud Thorne: Maintenance Tech   Bud.Thorne@huntcompanies.com 

Michael Watson: Maintenance Tech   Michael.Watson@huntcompanies.com 

      


